
 

 

The final week of term 3 for Ruby class and we have all still been 
fantastic learners! 

In English we have written invitations to a party for the toys in our story ‘Toys in Space’. In 
Maths we have been learning to count in 5s, noticing the patterns with the numbers. This week in 
Geography we have been recapping our knowledge of facts about the four coutries of the UK we 
have learnt this term and have been learning our final facts about the three seas that surround the 
UK. We really enjoyed finding the UK on our big world map in the Hive. We thought the UK seemed 
so small and realised there were so many other seas and oceans in the world! For Safer Internet 
week we explored and discussed what things would be ok or not ok to share online. Making posters 
in teams to show our learning. 

Geography – world map in the Hive; making shamrock clovers and 
painting daffodils as the national flowers of Northern Ireland and Wales. 

A highlight of the week has ofcourse been our DT learning. Thank you 
again to the parents and grandparents who were able to come in to help 
the children – it has been a huge help! I think the children’s sewing skills 
have impressed us all and they are very proud of their puppets.  These will 
of course come home with the children in due course. Here is a sneaky 
peak at just a few of the Rubies fantastic puppets! 

 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home 
learning) 

In English our new text will be 
‘Lost in the Toy Museum’ by 
David Lucas.  
 
In Maths we will be learning 
about measures. 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Go through sounds in blue phonics 
books (new sounds stuck in on 
Fridays) 
 
Mathletics tasks – ‘Counting by 5s’ 
and ‘Counting by 10s’ 



Key dates:  

Term 4 begins – Monday 24th February 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March  

 

Have a lovely half term,  

Mrs Grainger 


